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Response from P802 to Comments of the IEEE 802.16 Working Group on the Proposed 802-REV PAR Extension Request
P802.22 considered the comments from our Working Group to their proposed P802 PAR Extension Request.  Their comments are documented below:

We are aware that the current PAR Scope does not exactly match the document's Scope subclause; however, as the document does not exceed the PAR scope, then this is not a problem for the progression of the project. Also, changing the PAR at this stage, when the document is under Sponsor ballot, is problematic, because it would require us to re-form the Sponsor ballot group, and in turn, that would require cancelling the existing ballot and starting a new Sponsor ballot. There is absolutely no point in doing that, so we don't intend to change the PAR wording.

In any event, as this is a PAR extension request, not a PAR modification request, there is no opportunity to make changes to the rest of the PAR detail as part of this process; the extension request can only request changes to the end date, so actually this is not an "opportunity to align the PAR scope with the draft scope" at all.


  


